
October 28, 2005 

Mr. Roland, 
Regulatory Program Administrator 
Division of Regulatory Compliance & Consumer Assistance 
Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 

Re: PSC Inquiry 663875E 

Dear Mr. Roland: 

We have received a letter from Ms. Katherine Smith indicating that her committee had 
reviewed our complaint. Ms. Smith said that if the residents wanted the recent power poles put 
underground that the residents would have to pay for it because of the statutes. The residents 
are not happy with this decision because we, the residents, never asked that our power 
infrastructure be changed. It is Progress Energy who unilaterally decided to change it without 
consulting with the residents. All our power poles were hidden from view in people's 
backyards. The contention of the residents is that if Progress Energy decided for some 
reasons to change the infrastructure of our neighborhood it had to do so in a manner so as not 
to inconvenience the residents, not jeopardize our safety, and not lower our property values. 
All the newly installed power poles on people's front lawns and our entrance should be 
removed and the power lines be put underground at Progress Energy cost and not the 
people's. Progress Energy has trampled on the rights of the people. 

We want to appeal the decision of the Public Service Commission and are requesting a hearing 
in front of the entire public commission. 

Sincerely, 

Danielle Dobbs, Spokesperson for 
The residents of Dommerich Hills Subdivision 
2945 Waumpi Trail 
Maitland, FL 32751 

Tel: 407-629-4820 

Cc: Ms. Katherine E. Smith 


